On July 19th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item PM2 - Educational Specification for Palm Beach Gardens High:

Question:
Why ESE rooms for ESOL and reading programs?

Response:
According to the District's Charter Waiver, additional classrooms were added for program needs.  The State does not have recognized instructional spaces for ESOL and reading, therefore we add additional ESE rooms to house these additional programs.  The ESE resource rooms are smaller than general classrooms and hold fewer students.  This has been standard practice for the past 2 years. 
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